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February 3, 2004

ATTN:  Todd Stuart

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.  As requested, the attached draft was prepared on an expedited basis and, while
the draft is complete, it may need to be reworked to some extent to meet your intent.
The subject matter of the draft is complex, and, given the significance of the program
at issue, I would recommend a thorough review by DOT, the Fiscal Bureau, or the Audit
Bureau.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6926
E−mail:  aaron.gary@legis.state.wi.us


